
SAMPSON COUNTY MONTHLY COMPLAINTS

09/01/25 10:00 Odor Marion Amos RD. Snow Hill NC

On Sept. 1  Mr. Paul Fisher
called in an odor complaint
@ 755am.

Odor cause was attributed to a

contracting crew working on the

wind defender and rain tarp

repairs. Repairs will be in work for

the remainder of the week.

Returned call to

resident,

explained

source of odor

was due to

landfill wind

defender tarp

repairs which

will be on going

this week.

09/02/25

09/09/25 15:00 Odor Marion Amos RD. Snow Hill NC

Odor compliant came in this
morning at 8:25am from Mr.
Newkirk on Marion Amos
Road.  
 
He stated he was letting us
know he smelled something
and that’s normal for the
Landfill. 
 

 

General Manager determined

there was ongoing contractor work

at base of landfill which could emit

odors.

GM to contact
resident and
explain on
going
contractor
work is being
done at base
of landfill
which is
ongoing
through EOB
on 9/11/2025.

09/09/25
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